
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,     September 18, 2013 

Our Scholastic Book Fair was a great success, thank you to all who participated. This 

event would not have been possible without the guidance of Mrs. Margaret Frank and 

Mrs. Maria Hench – thank you for your time and energy. Thanks also to the numerous 

parents who volunteered. 

What a fantastic response to our Grandparents/Grandfriends Day! We were so happy to 

welcome such important people into our church and school. Many thanks to Ms. Mia 

Montemurro, who was the chairperson of the committee, for all of her hard-work and 

dedication to this event. Thanks also to Mrs. DeVito, Ms. Roegge, Mrs. Barr, Mrs. 

Whitlock, Ms. Guida, Mrs. Rhodes, Ms. Busscher, Mr. Rholl, Mr. Flaherty, and Mr. 

Chadek for their time and appreciation for all the special people in our children’s lives. It 

is our hope to continue this celebration next year! 

Next week, September 25th & 26th we will hold our first quarter progress report 

conferences. These conferences are mandatory and your child is expected to attend. 

We are a team and will work together better when everyone is present. Thank you to all 

the families for returning in your conference request forms. The faculty is meeting today 

to schedule your times and you will receive your confirmation letter on Friday, 

September 20th. If you would like to meet with teachers that you have not scheduled a 

time with please refer to each teacher’s schedule which will be posted outside of their 

class. It is important for us to be respectful of the families whose conferences were 

scheduled originally.  

Tomorrow evening, Thursday, September 19th St. Hilary will be hosting a Catholic High 

School Fair for our 7th & 8th grade students and their families. Please see the flyer in 

today’s envelope with more details. Hope to see you there! 

Friday, October 4th is our Annual Walk-a-thon. This is a major fund-raiser for our school. 

Please see all the information in today’s envelope for more details.  

St. Hilary's Walkathon is a major fundraiser for our school annually raising over 

$28,000! All the funds are used to benefit the school directly. Walkathon sponsors help 

to defray the minimal costs of the Walkathon so that more of the money raised can be 

used for the school. If you, your company or the company for which you work would like 

to become a Walkathon sponsor, please complete the Sponsor Agreement in today’s 

envelope. 



Mark your calendars: 

 Picture day is tomorrow, September 19th. We have a new photography company 

this year. You will not pre-order your pictures. Please look for a flyer with your 

child’s proofs to come home tomorrow. This is a relaxed dress day and the 

policies for appropriate dress do apply. Students who are not dressed 

appropriately will call home for a change of clothes. Please refer to the 

Parent/Student Handbook pg. 43 - 44. Remember if you are uncertain about an 

article of clothing it is probably not appropriate for a Catholic school. Thank you 

for your cooperation. 

 Friday, September 27th is a teacher in-service day – there is no school for the 

children. 

 

Please check out the Peek at the Week for a look at the week ahead. 

 

 

Gratefully, 

Mrs. Kathie Donovan 

Mrs. Kathie Donovan 
Principal 
 

 

 

St. Hilary where faith, family, and academics thrive! 

 

 

 

 



A Peek at the Week 
 

WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 23
rd

 – 27
th

      
St. Hilary where faith, family, and academics thrive! 

THURSDAY: September 26
th

  
Altar Servers:  Gianna Ehrenberg, Angela Lynch  

 11:30 dismissal 

 Parent – Teacher – Student conferences (see your scheduled time) 

FRIDAY: September 27
th 

Altar Servers:  Roswell Omandam, Dan Echeverria 
 No School – teacher in-service 

SATURDAY: September 28
th

    
Altar Servers: 8:30 a.m. Roswell Omandam, Dan Echeverria 

                         5:00 p.m. Kurtis Dinh, Cyan Andalis, Angelo Obra 

 

SUNDAY: September 29
th

 
 

 Altar Servers: 8 am Matthew Crowe, Joe Sirgiovanni 

                          10 am Louis Sirgiovanni, Camryn Serion, Sarah Martin 

                          12 pm Brandon Rafol, Maggie McNabb, Kara Buenaventura               

            

 

 

MONDAY: September 23
rd

   
Altar Servers:  Dillon Grant, Diala Micheal-Emanuel 

 Religious Education classes 

 Lector Club 3:15 – 4:15 

TUESDAY: September 24
th

  
Altar Servers:    Dillon Grant, Diala Micheal-Emanuel

 

 8
th

 grade Field Trip to Snake Road 

 Virtus training 7:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY: September 25
th

  
Altar Servers:  Gianna Ehrenberg, Angela Lynch 

 Progress Reports go home today 

 8:30 all school liturgy 

 11:30 dismissal 

 Parent – Teacher – Student conferences (see your scheduled time) 



St. Hilary School 
 

WALKATHON 2013 
October 4th  

 

Reaching out to those 
who serve others 

 
 

REQUIRED READING FOR MOMS, DADS & GUARDIANS 
 
 

This year St. Hilary Elementary School will hold its 15
th
 Annual Walkathon. 

The Walkathon is the school’s major fundraiser. 
 

 
GRADE/S DESTINATION 
PK & K  Destination:  Budlong Library 
    
1 & 2  Destination: Chicago Police Department 
   
3 & 4  Destination:  Galter Center 
   
5 & 6  Destination:  River Park 
   
7 & 8  Destination:  Chicago Fire Department 
   
. 
 

THINGS TO KNOW ABOUT THE WALKATHON 
1. Each FAMILY, NOT STUDENT, is responsible for a minimum of $150 in pledges.   
 

2. The student pledge sheet is part of this packet.  Students should ask neighbors, relatives, and people they know,  
 etc. to pledge money for the walk.  St. Hilary has also included an explanation page students can use when they  

are seeking pledges. 
 

3. Permission slips must be signed for each student allowing them to walk with their class.  A permission slip is  
included in this packet and must be signed and returned to the school no later than Tuesday, October 1

st
. 

 

4. IMPORTANT:  If you choose not to allow your child/ren to walk, you must keep them home the day of the  
walkathon.  Every faculty and staff member will be out chaperoning the walk and there are no accommodations to  
keep students at school.  The walkathon is not only our major fundraiser for the school; it is also an opportunity for  
all our students to give back to their community through walking for our school.  In the event that a student is 
unable to participate in the Walk, alternate service hours will be fulfilled at a later date.   
PLEASE REMEMBER, whether or not your child/ren walk, your family is still responsible for $150 in 
pledges. 

 

5. Students will be walking with their classes to various places of service to the community to show our appreciation 
for all that they give to others.  Walkathon groups will be chaperoned by the classroom teacher as well as 2 or 
more adults per class.   

 

6. Chaperones walking must have completed the Volunteer Application Process for Archdiocesan Schools. 
 Please contact the school to be assisted with this process if you have not already done so. 
 

7. In the event of minor injury along the walk, each group will have a first aid kit.  If the injury is more serious, each  
group will also have a cellular phone with which to call the school.  A “Toe Truck” will be dispatched from school  
to go get the injured party and bring him/her back to school for further determination of the injury. 

 

8. Students will be required to walk with a partner and stay on the designated route. 
 

9. Upon completing their portion of the walk, students will return to school. 
 



10. Lunch will be provided by the school.  If students choose not to partake in the lunch provided, they must bring a 
lunch from home. 

 

11. October 4 is a full day of school giving the students plenty of time to get to their destination and return to school.  
Chaperones are asked to leave the school upon the return of students as this is a full day of school for the 
students. 

 

12. It is recommended that each student bring a water bottle along on the walk.  It is not necessary for Preschoolers 
and Kindergarteners to bring water bottles.  However, Grades 1-5 may bring their bottles filled.  Grades 6-8 will be 
requested to fill their water bottles at school. 

 

13. Walkathon rain date:  In the event of rain, I will make arrangements for representatives from each organization 
 to come to St. Hilary at a later date to meet with the classrooms. 

 
WALKATHON INCENTIVES 
 

1. Every student that walks will receive a Walkathon Tshirt. 
2. Every family that brings in $175 – their name will be placed in a raffle to win a prize. 
3. Every family that brings in $225 or more – their name will be placed in a raffle to win 1 month’s free tuition. 
4. The 5 families that bring in the most money will receive a $100 tuition discount to be given in December. 
5. To qualify for any of the family incentives, pledge monies must be in no later than Monday, November 4. 
6. All incentives will be awarded no later than Friday, November 15. 

 
PLEDGE MONIES 
 

1. Every FAMILY, NOT STUDENT, is responsible for a minimum of $150 in pledges. 
2. Pledge monies will be tallied on collection days. 
3. If the school reaches its collection goal by Monday, November 4th, there will be no school Wednesday, 

November 20, giving St. Hilary a 5 day Thanksgiving weekend. 
 
FOR FAMILIES WHO HAVE ALREADY PAID THEIR WALKATHON PLEDGE 
If your minimum $150 pledge was prepaid, your family is not responsible for additional monies unless you wish to make a 
larger donation. 

 

PERMISSION AND PLEDGE SHEETS ARE DUE NO LATER THAN TUESDAY, OCTOBER 1ST. 
 

 

 

 

“REACHING OUT TO THOSE WHO SERVE OTHERS” 
 
 
 
This year we are not asking families to donate additional items to community agencies. The St. Hilary 
children are giving back to those who serve others in our community this year. Each group of 
students has created a mural depicting how we are served by others. These murals will be presented 
at each location and proudly displayed as a token of our appreciation for the dedication and serve 
that are provided to everyone in our community. A special thank you to Mrs. Rhodes who is working 
with all the children to create these memorable murals. We hope you have an opportunity to view 
them at your convenience. 
 
 
 

St. Hilary where faith, family, and academics thrive! 



        ST. HILARY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 
        WALK-A-THON PLEDGE SHEET 2013 
 
        STUDENT _______________________ 
 
        GRADE______     ROOM ___________ 
 
        AMOUNT COLLECTED $___________ 
        (Extra pledge sheets available in your classrooms) 
 
        PLEDGE SHEETS ARE DUE NO LATER THAN 
        TUESDAY, OCTOBER 1

ST
. 

 
 
_____ CHECK HERE IF THIS IS A FAMILY PLEDGE AND FULFILLS YOUR FAMILY OBLIGATION OF $150.00 
 AND PLEASE ATTACH THE PLEDGE SHEETS OF ALL YOUR CHILDREN 
 
 
  

SPONSOR PLEDGE TOTAL DUE AMOUNT 
COLLECTED 

1.    

2.    

3.    

4.    

5.    

6.    

7.    

8.    

9.    

10.    

11.    

12.    

13.    

14.    

15.    

16.    

17.    

18.    

19.    

20.    

21.    

22.    

23.    

24.    

25.    

GRAND TOTAL:    
 

ST. HILARY SCHOOL 
WALKATHON 2013 

 

 
 

REACHING OUT TO  

THOSE WHO SERVE OTHERS 



 

 

ST. HILARY SCHOOL 
WALKATHON 2013 

 
 

 

Reaching out to  
those who serve others. 

 
 
 
Hi, my name is 
 

 
I am a student at St. Hilary Elementary School. 
We are currently in the process of raising money in order to help 
our school provide the best education it can for all its students. 
 
In order to raise funds, the students of St. Hilary will be 
participating in a walkathon.  The goal of each student is to raise as 
much money as possible by way of pledges. 
 
In keeping with the social teaching of caring for God's creations, 
my classmates and I will walk to meet a community location where 
we will show our appreciation for their service to others. 
 
I will be returning the week of October 7 to collect the money 
pledged by you. 
 

Thank you for your generous support. 



 

September, 2013   WALKATHON 2013 PERMISSION SLIP 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

On Friday, October 4, the students of St. Hilary School will be participating in St. Hilary School’s 16
th
 Annual Walkathon- 

Reaching out to those who serve others.  The Walkathon is the major fundraiser for the school, and an opportunity for all our 
students to give back to the community through walking for our school. 
 

In keeping with this year's theme, we will be walking to neighboring locations to show our appreciation to community people who 
serve ourselves and others.  The students have created murals showing how each location serves the community. They will be 
presented in appreciation and acknowledging the service given to others. We will begin our day with prayer, receive a blessing 
from Fr. Eddy and leave school at approximately 9:00 AM and will be returning to school at various times between 10:00 AM and 
Noon depending on grade level. 
 

Students should wear comfortable clothing, especially shoes that are suitable for walking.  Walkathon T-Shirts will be provided 
and every student will be required to wear that T-shirt. 
 

Students will return to St. Hilary for lunch and will have a regular 3:00 PM dismissal  
 

Raindate: In the event of rain, I will make arrangements for representatives from each organization 
 to come to St. Hilary at a later date to meet with the classrooms. 

 
   

In the event that a student is unable to participate in the walk, alternate service hours will be fulfilled at a later day. 
 

        Sincerely, 
 

        Mrs. Kathie Donovan, Principal 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO THE TEACHER NO LATER THAN TUESDAY, OCTOBER 1ST 
 

I give my child/ren permission to participate in St. Hilary School’s Walkathon on Friday, October 4.  I understand that they  
will be walking to various locations in the neighborhood.  They will leave St. Hilary School at 9:00 AM and will return to school 
between 10:00 AM and 12 Noon depending on their grade level. 
 

They will be served lunch at school and will be dismissed for home at 3:00 PM  
 

CHILD’S NAME _______________________________________________________ RM. ________________________ 
 
CHILD’S NAME _______________________________________________________ RM. ________________________ 
 
CHILD’S NAME _______________________________________________________ RM. ________________________ 
 
CHILD’S NAME _______________________________________________________ RM. ________________________ 
 
CHILD’S NAME _______________________________________________________ RM. ________________________ 
 
CHILD’S NAME _______________________________________________________ RM. ________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________________DATE _______________________ 
 

Phone Number (in case of emergency) _________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____ YES, I am willing to volunteer that day as:  walking chaperone    “toe-truck driver”    lunch preparation/serving 
 
_____ NO, I am unable to volunteer that day 



 

ST. HILARY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL FAIR 

Thursday, September 19th 

7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. in the school cafeteria 

7th & 8th grade students and families 

 
The following schools have been invited to share information with you: 

 

Gordon Tech College Prep 
St. Patrick High School 

Notre Dame College Prep 
Loyola Academy 

Resurrection College Prep High School 
Regina Dominican High School 

St. Benedict Prepatory High School 
St. Ignatius College Prep 

 
Choosing a high school for your child is a very important part of their educational 

journey. You may feel that they have been in elementary school forever, and they have. 
High school is a very short 4 years. 

Deciding on the place that your child will be successful at is crucial! 
There are many fine high schools for your child to choose from but the decision needs 

to be one based on proper information and research on your part.   
 

Spend some time talking to the high school representatives and learn about all that they 
have to offer your child. More importantly, I encourage you to schedule a shadow date 
for your child to truly experience the different high schools. This real-life experience is 

invaluable and really helps your child feel that the school is the right fit for them. 

 
Each representative will answer any and all questions you may have, some things to 

think about: 
o Academic programs 

o College preparation classes/credit 
o Extra curricular opportunities  

o Sports programs 
o Financial aid 

o Parent communication 
o Technology 
o Scholarships  

o Open house and shadow dates 
 
I am always here to assist you and your child in this very important decision. Please 
do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns that you may have. 

Mrs. Kathie Donovan 



Save the Dates for Altar Server Practice 
 

 

 

Boys and girls in grades 5-8 interested in becoming 

altar servers are invited to meet for orientation and 

practice on three days after school, in the church. 

 

Fr. Olsen will be visiting classrooms with sign-up 

sheets and further details.  All Catholic boys and girls 

in grades 5-8 who attend Mass at St. Hilary are 

eligible. 

 

Practices will be held from 3:10-4:30 in church on 

the following days: 

 

Friday, Sept. 27 

Tuesday, Oct. 1 

Friday, Oct. 4 

 

Attendance is required for all practices, unless 

excused by Fr. Olsen.  New servers will be excused 

from other school-sponsored activities for practice. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 Dear St. Hilary School Families,  

Welcome back to school! I am writing to encourage you to support St. Hilary School by 

purchasing Market Day each month.  With every purchase, you are helping to fund 

important programs for your children.  

This year our fundraising goal is to raise $2014. These funds will be used to support the 

security camera for the safety of the children.   

If you are not familiar with Market Day, this fundraising program offers restaurant quality 

groceries for your family, available for pick-up at our school each month. Here are three 

more reasons to support us through Market Day:  

Your Order Matters: Up to 20% of every order supports St. Hilary School.  

Easy to Order: Shop online at marketday.com or on your smart phone and then  

simply pick-up your groceries at our school.  

100% Satisfaction Guarantee: Market Day guarantees you will be satisfied with  

the taste and quality of their products. Please call 877-632-7753 with any  

questions.  

Our next Market Day pick-up is on Monday, October 7 at 4:30 -5:30. If you would like to 

volunteer, please contact our chairpersons Sally Scarpelli (773) 934-0059 or Colleen Coleman 

(773) 784-7152.  

If you are not able to make our sale pick-up, a selection of 90 Market Day products are now 

available in 8 GFS Marketplace stores. The nearest one is Golf Mill, Niles. Simply mention 

our school name at check-out and we will receive 5% profit on Market Day items and 1% on all 

other items you purchase in these 8 stores! Visit marketday.com/retail stores for a location near 

you. This is a great way to support our school and enjoy delicious food any day of the week!!! 

 

St. Hilary School needs your help, more than ever. Together, we will ensure the best 

educational experience for your children. Thank you for your continued support and 

dedication to St. Hilary and our children. 

Sincerely yours,  

Mrs. Kathie Donovan 

Mrs. Kathie Donovan  

Principal 



Thinking about Christmas yet?? 

St. Hilary Family School Association Holiday Fund-raiser is here!  

We are selling: 

 Fresh Holiday Wreaths, 

 Mini Merry Christmas Tree and  

 the popular Candlelit Centerpieces 

These make nice hostess gifts, or a gift for your neighbor. 

Watch for the Holiday Fundraiser Forms next week in your Wednesday envelope. 

The person who collects the most orders will receive 

1 item in the catalog (your choice) for FREE! 

 

There will be some samples on display 

 in front of the main school office next week during  

Parent/Teacher Conferences.  

 

Be sure to stop by, check them out and place your orders. 

Proceeds will go towards gym improvements and St. Hilary School. 

 

                            

Just 97 days until Christmas!!! 



 

 

 
Why not let SCP do the walking for 

the Walkathon?! 

 
Bonus Rebate Offers in September: Shutterfly (7%) Aug. 

31st thru Sept. 20th. 

 
You can now use your rebate towards reducing your tuition, 

your book fee, purchase gym uniforms, after school care, or 

add to your lunch card and as always you can buy more 

certificates, or donate your rebate to the school which would 

be used towards the school technology program!   

 

Remember, no order too Big or too small. It all goes to 
benefit our children. 
 

 USE THEM TO SHOP INSTEAD OF CASH, CHECK, OR CREDIT. 

 ST. HILARY RECEIVES A COMMISSION ON EACH CERTIFICATE SOLD. 

 WE WILL SPLIT THAT COMMISSION “50-50” ON YOUR TOTAL 

PURCHASE FOR EACH QUARTER. IT CAN BE USED TOWARDS 

TUITION, BUY MORE CERTIFICATES OR DONATE IT TO THE SCHOOL. 

 “FACTS” PARTICIPANTS ARE ELIGIBLE FOR ALL THE BENEFITS OF 

THE SCP PROGRAM. 

  

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON SCP*  

CALL KATHY ERNST @ (773) 989-9249  



                                                                             CERTIFICATES USUALLY ON HAND:
RESTAURANTS: RETAIL:

Bath & Body Works (6.5% rebate)$10 _____
Burger King (2% rebate) $10 _____ Best Buy (1% rebate) $25 _____
Chili's (5.5% rebate) $25 _____ Carson Pirie Scott (4.5% rebate) $25 _____
Chipotle (5.5% rebate) $10 _____ Claire's (4.5% rebate) $10 _____
Dunkin Donuts (1.5% rebate) $10 _____ Dick's Sporting Goods (3% rebate)$25 _____
Gordon Food Service (1.5% rebate) $25 _____ Dominicks (2% rebate) $25 _____
I Hop (4%rebate) $25 _____ Home Depot (2% rebate) $25 _____
Kentucky Fried Chicken (4.5% rebate) $5 _____ Jewel-Osco (2% rebate) $25 _____
Lettuce Entertain You Restaurants (6.5% rebate) $25 _____ Jewel-Osco (2% rebate) $100 _____
Lou Malnatis (3.5% rebate) $25 _____ Lowe's Home (2% rebate) $25 _____
Marianos (2% rebate) $25 _____ Marshall's/T J Maxx(3.5% rebate)$25 _____
Panera Bread (4.5% rebate) $10 _____ Muller Meats (3% rebate) $20 _____
Olive Garden/Red Lobster (4.5% rebate) $25 _____ Old Navy,Gap,Banana Republic (7% rebate)$25 _____
Panera Bread (4.5% rebate) $10 _____ Ross (4% rebate) $25 _____
Pizza Hut (4% rebate) $10 _____ Toy-R-Us (1.5% rebate) $20 _____
Starbucks Coffee (3.5% rebate) $10 _____ Walgreens (3% rebate) $25 _____
Subway (2% rebate) $10 _____ Wal-mart (1.25% rebate) $25 _____
Wendy's (2% rebate) $10 _____

SPECIALTY:
AMC-Cineplex-Sony-Lowes Theaters (4% rebate) $25 _____
AMC-Cineplex-Sony-Lowes Theaters (4% rebate) $7 _____
Fannie May (12% rebate) $20 _____
I Tunes (1.5% rebate) $25 _____ ST. HILARY GIFT CERTIFICATE
Mobil/Exxon (0.75% rebate) $50 _____ CHOOSE THE AMOUNT $________
Shell Debit Card (1% rebate) $25 _____
Shell Debit Card (1% rebate) $100 _____
U.S. Postage Stamps 20 @ .45¢ (0% rebate) 8.8 _____

RETAIL:
     CERTIFICATE ORDERS (FROM BOTTOM SECTION) RECEIVED BY FRIDAY WILL BE AVAILABLE ON TUESDAY OF THE FOLLOWING WEEK:                      

Bed, Bath & Beyond (3% rebate) $25 _____
RESTAURANTS: $10 _____ Build A Bear (5% rebate) $25 _____

$10 _____ Crate & Barrel (3% rebate) $25 _____
Boston Market (6.5% rebate) $10 _____ CVS Pharmacy (2% rebate) $25 _____
Buffalo Wild Wings (3.5% rebate) $25 _____ CVS Pharmacy (2% rebate) $100 _____
Eduardo's Pizza (4% rebate) $10 _____ Eddie Bauer (4.5% rebate) $25 _____
Houlihan's (4% rebate) $25 _____ Express (6.5% rebate) $20 _____
Mrs. Fields Cookies (9% rebate) $5 _____ Foot Locker (5% rebate) $25 _____
Outback Steakhouse (4% rebate) $25 _____ Hair Cuttery (4% rebate) $10 _____
Red Robbin (4.5% rebate) $10 _____ J C Penneys (2% rebate) $25 _____

Land's End (7% rebate) $25 _____
SPECIALTY: Lane Bryant (4% rebate) $25 _____

$10 _____ Mario Tricoci (4% rebate) $25 _____
Barnes & Noble (4% rebate) $10 _____ Menard's (1.5% rebate) $25 _____
B P Gas (.75% rebate) $50 _____ Office Depot (2% rebate) $25 _____
Chuck E. Cheese (4% rebate) $20 _____ Office Max (2.5% rebate) $25 _____
Honey Baked Ham (4.5% rebate) $20 _____ Payless Shoes (6.5% rebate) $10 _____
Hyatt Hotels (4% rebate) $25 _____ Pier 1 Imports (4.5% rebate) $20 _____
Marriott Hotels (4.5% rebate) $50 _____ Pottery Barn/Wm. Sonoma (4% rebate) $25 _____
Oberweis (4.5% rebate) $10 _____ Shutterfly (4.5% rebate) $25 _____
Sara Lee Outlets (6.5% rebate) $10 _____ Sports Authority (4% rebate) $25 _____
Timber Ridge Lodge (4.5% rebate) $25 _____ Target (.75% rebate) $25 _____

Target  (.75% rebate) $100 _____
Please note:  When one or more companies are listed together, the certificates are good at either store.

NAME _______________________________________________________ PHONE NUMBER _____________________________________________

ORDER TOTAL $ ____________________________ Please make checks payable to:  St. Hilary School

SEND WITH STUDENT * ________________________________________ ROOM # __________

WILL PICK-UP AT SCHOOL _________________  

*PLEASE NOTE:  St. Hilary School & its Board cannot be held responsible for any loss that may occur in transit.
 Any Questions, Call Kathy Ernst (773) 989-9249.



  
 

 
Wednesday, September 18th 

7:30 pm 
School Cafeteria 

 
 
On the Menu: Barbecued Chicken

 
 

Upcoming Events 
Sunday, September 22nd – 
Horseshoe Tournament 
Mather Park – 12:00 pm 

 

 
St. Hilary Men’s 

Club 
 

First Meeting of 
2013-2014 School 

Year 
 
 
 

New members welcome! 
Current members welcomed 

back! 
Find out plans for the year! 

 
Special Guest Speaker:  Principal 

Kathie Donovan 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Saturday/Sunday October 

12th/13th - Harvest Fest 
All Day – Food Booth Fundraiser 
North Park Village Nature Center 



              

           

  

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WWW.LAKEVIEWFLORIST.COM 

School code: SH5614 

 

 

Cash bonus for St. Hilary School 
 Earning tier (before tax and delivery service) 

- For $24.99 is 3%        - For $49.99 is 5%        - For $99.99 is 8%       - For $100+ is 10% 

  

 There is NO maximum Fundraising Amount. Every Participating School that raises 

$1000 or more will receive a $100 cash bonus. 

 

  



 

 

Open Your Hearts to Life! 
Respect Life Poster and Essay Contest 

 
October 2013 

 

 

“Open your hearts to life,” is a favorite theme of Pope Francis and the focus 

of this year’s Respect Life month. 

 

“Open your hearts to life” means we stand firm against abortion, destructive 

embryo research, euthanasia and the use of other life threatening procedures 

and practices from the moment of conception to natural death. 

 

“Open your hearts to life” means we reject the death penalty, slavery, human 

trafficking, terrorism and unjust war and we support our brothers and sisters 

in realizing their full human potential. 

 

“Open your hearts to life” means we are open to the needs of the people in 

our lives and that we treat them with love and understanding.  It also means 

bringing Christ’s love to all we meet. 

 
 

 

Sixth to eighth grade students are asked to submit essays on the above theme. 

 

Other grades are asked to reflect the theme in posters on 8 1/2” x 11” paper using 

markers, paint, crayons or colored pencils.  Collages also will be accepted.  Students 

need to put their name, grade and room number on the BACK of their artwork. 

 

 

Deadline for submissions has been extended to Sept. 27th. 
 

 

A $10 cash prize will be given for the best entry in each grade. 
 

 

 

 



 

DARE 
to be 

 

 

Fine Arts Workshop for 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th grade girls 

Come experience Resurrection College Prep’s Fine Arts program in action.  Workshops 

will be given in art, dance, drama and vocal music.  No experience is needed. Meet the 

teachers and currents students who participate in fine arts throughout the year.   

  The registration form and permission slip can be found on the school’s website, 

www.reshs.org  Online registration must be completed by Friday, September 20, 

2013. 

  The fee for this event is $25, which includes pizza, raffle, 2 different workshop 

sessions and a t-shirt.   

  Fee and permission slip should be brought the evening of the event.  Please make 

checks payable to Resurrection College Prep. 

  Check-in begins at 5:30pm.  Enter through the main entrance. Please dress 

comfortably.  

  Please direct any questions to Jen Salerno at jsalerno@reshs.org 

Resurrection College Prep High School   7500 W. Talcott Ave.  Chicago, IL  60631 

773/775-6616 

http://www.reshs.org/
mailto:jsalerno@reshs.org


 
 

dare 
to be 

 

 
Fine Arts Junior High Workshop 

Friday, September 27, 2013 

5:30 – 9 pm 
 

Please bring this completed form along with your $25 registration fee                                                          

(payable to Resurrection College Prep  High School) the night of the event.   

 
Please print legibly in ink.  

Name_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

City_____________________________________________________State_________________Zip ____________ 

Grammar School_____________________________________________________________Grade___________ 

Parent/Guardian Name ________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Phone________________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Name_____________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Phone_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

“I hereby grant permission for my child to attend the Resurrection College Prep High School Fine Arts Junior High Workshop, 

Dare to be Different. I hereby release Resurrection College Prep High School and its employees from any liability for injuries 

sustained by my child while participating in such programs. I have no knowledge of any physical impairment that would be affected by 

participation in the workshop. Photographs taken at this event may be used for publicity purposes by the local press, and for 

Resurrection’s website or publications. I hereby release Resurrection College Prep High School and its legal representatives and assign 

from all claims and liabilities to said photographs.”  

 

Parent/Guardian Signature_________________________________________Date____________ 

 

Make an 

Impact 



Come join the NDCP  

Varsity soccer coaches  

and players to improve  

your soccer skills & have 

a great time! 

 

DATE:  

     This SUNDAY,  

     SEPTEMBER 22nd 

 

TIME:  

 1:00 to 3:00PM 

Meet at Soccer Stadium 

CONTACT : 

       SHAY BOYLE   

 

Email:  Must RSVP to     

    sboyle@nddons.org 

by Saturday 9/21. All are 

welcome! Bring a friend! 

 

Phone: (847) 779-8616 

DID YOU KNOW? 

In 2012, NDCP soccer  

had its most successful  

soccer season in school 

history!  


